
                                                                                

     

                
 
      

                                                                                             

Head Teacher  

Mr. R. Baker                             

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

  

Newsletter No 15 – 20th December, 2019 

 

 

Our final week of the autumn term and a very exciting one! 

A school disco, parties, trips out for all the children, our second Grandparents Christmas dinner and ‘Sharing Day’ too! 

 

Grandparents Christmas Dinner 

Thank you to Janis and her team for the wonderful meals they have served up for our grandparents (70 in total) and all the children. 

Thanks also to our choir who provided such brilliant music. 

 

School Mass 

We ended the term with the celebration of mass, helping us to prepare fully for the approaching celebration of the birth of Jesus. 

 

Leavers 

We say goodbye today to Mr Robinson who will be starting a new adventure at a new school in January.  We wish him every success! 

Mrs Lyon began her maternity leave this week, with her baby due in three weeks time! 

 

Values and Virtues 

Congratulations to Lucy-Rose (2B) and Chanselle (5H) who are the winners of our ‘Attentive and Discerning’ certificates this week. 

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 

 

Nursery Muhammad 

Reception CT Whole class 

Reception SS Whole class 

Year 1M Aaron 

Year 1P Whole class 

Year 2B Whole class 

Year 2G Whole class 

Year 3B Whole class 

Year 3M Eliezer 

Year 4P Whole class 

Year 4R Charlotte, Whole class 

Year 5H Amelia 

Year 5M Kiera 

Year 6G Benisson 

Year 6T Luke 

SPORTS AWARD Javeria (4P) 

WISE OWL AWARD Jeremy (1M) 

MUSIC AWARD Choir 

EARLY YEARS ANGELS OF THE WEEK Anastasia-Maria (Nurs), Whole class (RCT), Whole class (RSS) 

 

Behaviour Awards 

Light Blue Badges: Noah, Lacey Mae, Hamzah, Alexis, Christiana, Caitlyn, Lacie-Jae, Christelle, Julieta, Brandon 

Pink Badges: Zane, Grace P, Avyanna, Lilyrae, Niall H, Victoria, Kieara, Abigail 

Purple Badge: Mason P  

Well done everyone! 

 

Archdiocese of Birmingham     

ST. WILFRID’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

& NURSERY UNIT 

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY. 

Telephone: 0121 675 3319 

E-mail:  enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 

Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk 
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Attendance Awards for the Autumn Term 

Congratulations to Samara, David, Jada (R), Daan, Deron (Y1), Tyreek, Billie-Louise, Dillon, Martie, Riley (Y2), Zainab, Kacey, Gary (Y3), 

Aroosh, Mustapha, Arthur (Y4), Christian, Chanselle (Y5), Tyrese, Demi-Louise (Y6) who each won a £10 Vue Cinema voucher for school 

attendance of 97% +. 

Gold certificates to children will be given out in January. 

 

Period – 9th – 13th December, 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Wilfrid’s Church Christmas Mass Times 

Tuesday 24th December – 4.30 pm – Vigil for Christmas – St Wilfrid’s 

Midnight Mass – 11.30 pm – Carol Singing followed by Midnight Mass at Corpus Christi 

Wednesday 25th December – 9 am – St Wilfrid’s 

 

Prayers 

Thank you for your prayers – the father of Mrs Moules and Mrs Stibbs is hopefully coming out of hospital. 

Please pray for Mrs Aiken and family as they mourn the death of her mother-in-law. 

 

Thank you 

Many thanks for the cards and gifts staff have received this Christmas. 

 

Christmas Holidays 

School closes today, Friday 20th December 2019 for the holidays and will re-open on Tuesday 7th January 2020 at 8.55 am for all 

children. 

 

We wish you a happy and holy Christmas with lots of fun and we look forward to seeing you all in 2020! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

R Baker and staff 

Group % Attend 

RCT 84.3% 

RSS 75% 

Year 1P 92.3% 

Year 1M 86.5% 

Year 2B 92.5% 

Year 2G 94.5% 

Year 3B 91% 

Year 3M 97.3% 

Year 4P 89% 

Year 4R 88.7% 

Year 5H 93.9% 

Year 5M 93.3% 

Year 6G 90% 

Year 6T 92.6% 
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